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Anaheim,   CA   92805-5749   
Phone:   714-517-7500   
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www.aesd.org   

December   10,   2020   
  
  

Dear   AESD   Families,   
  

The  following  information  is  provided  to  keep  you  informed  about                     
the   Anaheim   Elementary   School   District:   

  
School   Reopening   Update   
This   week   the   AESD   Board   approved   a   plan   to   delay   the   planned   
reopening   of   schools   in   response   to   the   surging   COVID-19   data   
which   continues   to   rise   across   all   of   Orange   County.   The   following   
schedules   for   a   safe   return   will   be   implemented:   

  
March   15,   2021   
● Pre-school   students   return   (1   day   per   week   in   person)   
● PK-6   SDC   students   return   (5   days   per   week   in   person)   
● TK/K   students   return   for   blended   learning   (2   days   per   

week   in   person)   
  

March   22,   2021   
● Grade   1-6   students   return   for   blended   learning   (2   days   

per   week   in   person)   
  

On   Tuesday,   December   8,   2020,   the   AESD   School   Reopening   
Advisory   Committee   met   to   review   the   preparations   the   District   is   
taking   to   maximize   safety   when   it   is   safe   to   reopen   our   schools.   The   
following    presentation    was   also   reviewed   during   the   December   9,   
2020,   AESD   Special   Board   meeting.   

Please   know   that   our   District   continues   to   place   the   safety   of   all   
stakeholders   as   our   top   priority.   Additional   information   on   your   
child’s   school   reopening   plan   and   daily   schedule   will   be   provided   
by   your   site   administrator.   

  
The   District   will   continue   to   monitor   the   guidance   from   the   state   
and   COVID-19   data   for   Anaheim   with   a   focus   on   the   health   and   
safety   of   our   staff,   students,   and   community.   We   will   continue   to   
communicate   any   changes   in   our   calendar   to   stakeholders   as   soon   
as   possible.   

  
Thank   you   for   your   ongoing   support   of   our   District.   We   wish   you   
continued   health   and   safety.   

  
Sincerely,   
Dr.   Christopher   Downing   
Superintendent   

https://drive.google.com/file/d/10AknbZ5mYd0I7E9AgcdrzqVcM7MLFBp4/view

